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 CMAC BOARD MEETING MINUTES
Monday, December 13, 2010 at 6:00pm
REI-Seattle
Present: Scot Johnston, Jeff Kray, Sarah Fiskan, Craig Reininger, Dan Greenshields, Marne Osborne, Duane Stone, Bill Koefoed, Fred Wurden, Steve Sundberg, 
Absent:  Alden Garrett, Kris Jarvis
Ex Officio Members present: Kari Hensien, April Hicks, Alan Lauba, Lynne Bielaski 
Ex Officio Members absent: 
Approval of minutes from October 18th meeting
Motion made by Bill to accept the minutes as written; seconded by Dan.  Unanimously approved, no abstentions.
President’s Report:
Jeff discussed first day of MM day at Crystal and the fact that rainey weather lead to a ½ day of training.  Kelly lead the program as Alan was returning from Alaska.  Overall a very good start to the season.
Concussion Policy review for coaches and staff was discussed and making sure coaches were aware of extra precaution of head injuries.  

Volunteer Coordinator – Kari Hansen

Discussed enrollment process and if and when the roster will close.  It was concluded that roster will remain open as we have space and maintain our coach to racer ratios.
Kari discussed the current status of the Website and priorities of future improvements and changes.   Also discussed communication with new parents and that they need to go to the USSA website and register to get their racer a competitor number before they can race. 

For CMAC hosted races we will request parents remove kids who do not plan to attend, to free up space for other racers from other clubs.  We already have some registration from other clubs for the four CMAC hosted races.
Top Priorities:

Posting of away race results on www.CMACskiracing.com
Content pages equipment – for swaps of gear, training 
Membership Directory,

Blast email

Volunteer Coordinator – April Hicks
April reported on status of volunteer signups.  Confirmed that Chief of Race for the Frank Nickels Memorial is Fred Wurden. 
Program Director’s Report – Alan Lauba
Alan distributed the teaching DVD and USSA training and drills plan and coaching clinic materials, and coaching responsibilities that he distributed and reviewed at his coaches clinics.
Autumn Camps update.  Discussed first day of MM training at Crystal.
Discussion of away camps overall successful and some good results were posted by CMAC Jr’s.

Alan will ask the staff to update their photos and bios for the website, along with their adding their USSA numbers.

Duane distributed USSA guidelines for background checks and their process.

Treasurer’s Report – Bill Koefoed
We’re doing fine so far! All other matters will be discussed next meeting.
Governance Report – Scot Johnston

Nothing to Report
Committee Reports
Sponsorship:  Steve Sundberg discussed opportunities and potential sponsors.
New Business:
1st Motion for $360 from the Fund for Excellence for new headsets for race starter and finisher made by Bill, second by Steve, carried unanimously.

2nd Motion for suggested donation of $50 per date for CMAC parents to participate in a “Ski with the Masters” event, made by Bill, second by Scott, carried unanimously.
3rd Motion to approve a $200 budget from the Fund for Excellence for a Masters social after the Frank Nickels Memorial Race, made by Fred, second by Scott, carried.
4th Motion to approve a $2,000 budget from the Fund for Excellence for the purchase of new race Laptops, made by Fred, second by Bill, carried unanimously.
Meeting  Adjourned  7:10 p.m.






